STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE

futer-Department Communication

DATE: April 24, 2012
AT (OFFICE): NHPUC

FROM:  Al-Azad Igpal /%]

Utility AnalystIII

SUBJECT: DM 12- 061 Satori Enterprises LLC Iutent to Provide Electric
Aggregation Service; Staft Recommendation

TO:  Debra Howland
Executive Director

On March 3, 2012, the Commission received Satori Enterprises LLC’s (Satori)
notice of intent to renew its registration to provide electric aggregation service in the
State of New Hampshire, pursuant to New Hampshire Administrative Rules Puc 2003.05.
Satori first registered in 2009, and its registration expired on May 1, 2011 pursuant to Puc
2003.05(a). On April 12, 2012, Staff sent a letter advising Satori to submit a new
registration application and requested details of its activities as an aggregator in New
Hampshire since May 1, 2011. On April 16, 2012, Satori submitted a new application
with requested information. In its letter Satori stated that it did not acquire new customers
and has been serving only its existing customers since May [, 2012, The application has
been reviewed and the Company has complied with the requirements of Puc 2006.02.
Staff recommends that Satori be registered to provide electric aggregation service in New
Hampshire.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

fip

\G, DMissioy >



